
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 19th May 2023 
Fairfield News  

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Shakespeare 

98.7% 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 
    

Attendance 

Week ahead 

22nd – 26th May 
· Year 6 Cycle 

Training 
26th May 

· Last day of half 
term 

 
 
29/5 – 2/6 

· Half term holiday 
 

Sports Day! 
Our annual sports day for Reception – Year 6 is due to take place on Monday, 12th 
June, weather permitting, with a reserve day of Friday 16th June. 
Years 3 - 6 at 9.30 am and Reception – Year 2 will begin at 1:30 pm.  
 
Nursery’s sports day is due to take place on Tuesday 13th June at 9:30 am.   
 
Children will need to come to school dressed in their sportswear - shorts/jogging 
bottoms, trainers and their team colour t-shirt (Glyndwr - Red, Dewi - Blue, 
Llewellyn - Green). We are hoping for a sunny day so please make sure sun 
cream is applied before school and sun hats and plenty of water to drink is 
provided.  
 
Parents are kindly asked to remain on the bank side of the grounds with children 
sitting opposite with their class/year group.  
 
Please encourage all children in all the events remembering it is the taking part that 
counts. This is always an amazing display of team work and sportsmanship and we 
look forward to welcoming you all to support. 
 

 

The PTA are currently very 
busy planning this year’s 

Summer Fayre. 
They are looking for 

volunteers to help on the 
day - set up the fayre, run a 

stall and pack away. 
If you are available to help 
please contact the PTA via 
the PTA Facebook page or 
contact the school office. 

Thank you. 
 

Polite request – please 
can all parents/carers wait 
outside the front entrance 
when collecting children 
from after school clubs. 

This is to ensure the 
safety of all children being 

collected at the many 
clubs taking place. 


